
February 14, 2011 

Dear HFCC and ASBU Members and Guests:

The Steering Board of the High Frequency Coordination Conference (HFCC) in cooperation with 
Continental Electronics Corporation and the National Association of Shortwave Broadcasters (NASB) 
have the pleasure of inviting you to the B11 Season HFCC/ASBU Frequency Coordination Conference 
to be held in Dallas, Texas, USA from September 12-16, 2011.  

All travel and accommodation costs and other expenses should be covered by your organization.

The conference will be held at the Sheraton Dallas North Hotel.  Delegates are requested to arrange 
their accommodation using the registration and hotel booking form, which can be found on the HFCC 
web page for the B11 Conference.

All delegates are strongly urged to send their registration forms to the NASB Conference Committee 
office as soon as possible, and by July 12 at the latest.  Those who will need visas to enter the United 
States are also urged to contact their nearest U.S. embassy or consulate as soon as possible in order to 
obtain the necessary visa.

The HFCC/ASBU Conference registration fee is USD 150 per delegate.  This fee will be collected by 
the Conference Secretariat on Sunday, September 11 and on Monday morning, September 12.  Payment 
should be made in cash.  A credit card is needed to guarantee your hotel room reservation.

During the Conference week, Continental Electronics will invite all delegates for a tour of its factory in 
Dallas and dinner at a nearby restaurant.

We look forward to your participation in the B11 HFCC/ASBU Coordination Conference.

                 
Oldrich Cip. Chairman Adil Mina, Vice President Jeff White, President
HFCC/ASBU Steering Board Continental Electronics Corp. NASB


